From: adele ryan [mailto:adeleryan52@gmail.com]

Sent: Wednesday, July 12, 2023 7:09 AM

To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>

Subject: Letter of Opposition to a Gas Retail outlet Application submitted by DP Murphy

D.P Murphy Inc. has put an application in to IRAC to build a gas station in Borden-Carleton directly beside
Ceretti's grocery. We feel there is no room for another gas station in our community. We also feel if this
does get approved one of other 3 will go out of business.

We object the Borden DP Murphy fuel and convenience store .

Adele & Doug Ryan



